
CORRIGENDUM 
 
Sir/Madam, 
 
Due to the non-availability of the classrooms at 2nd Floor Gallery in Bhasha-
Bhavana for a Conference organised by the department of Geography, the Internal 
Assessment of Tagore Studies will be held at the two classrooms of the Department 
of Comparative Literature in Bhasha-Bhavana on the same date & time. 
 
Subject teachers are requested to kindly take note of this change. 
 
Regards, 
 
                        Sd/- 
 
Professor Tapati Mukherjee 
Director, Culture & Cultural Relations 
and Adhyaksha, Rabindra-Bhavana 
Visva-Bharati, Santiniketan 
RB: OG: 
Dated: 7th November, 2016 
 


